Berwick Academy
31 Academy Street
Tel 207-384-6106 Fax 207-384-2038
jmurray@berwickacademy.org
Berwickacademy.org



**NOVEMBER 28, 2016** 

## **Sullivan Construction**

258 S River Rd, Bedford, NH 03110

Dear Tom,

I would like to take a moment and thank you and your team for the unwavering dedication to the management of the Inspiration Commons/ Library renovation project. This has taken the campus and community by storm. The popularity that revolves around such a space has been astounding and an amazing addition to our beautiful campus. As we navigated through the process of choosing a General Contractor to complete this very unique and challenging project we had a hard time envisioning how it could all come together in such a short time frame and within a very tight budget. With the help of people like Steve Whalen and David Kerr on your team leading the charge, the scope of this project became a reality and was clearer with every day. I can't say enough about the attention to detail and respect to our campus. To have the ability to communicate on a day to day basis as well as adapt to the schools needs at a moment's notice was truly refreshing. Coming from a construction background myself I know how time constraints can (at times) jeopardize quality. This was not the case with you and your team. The craftsmanship and professional management of so many moving parts was second to none. The project (Inspiration Commons) was delivered on time to be unveiled at our 225th anniversary celebration. This feat should not go unnoticed and I just want to thank you for everything Sullivan Construction did to make it happen. I am eager to continue our relationship here at the Academy with upcoming projects. Knowing you have such a dedicated team around you should make you proud of what you have developed.

Warm regards,

**Jason Murray** 

**DIRECTOR OF FACILITIES**